
Scuttlebutt Addendum  
New Membership Application 

The SBYC Board approved a new application for membership at the 
February 3rd board meeting. Please review the following information 
about our applicants. If you have any concerns, please convey them in 
writing to Commodore Jerry Fine, jerrymfine@yahoo.com, within ten 
(10) days. If no written concerns are received within the 10-day period, 
we will plan their induction as soon as their schedule allows.

Erick Scheiderman and Angela Valerga are moving their residence to 
Sequim. At this time, Erick is living in Sequim while Angela is working 
in Bend, OR and seeking her Washington pharmacy credentials. Erick 
has worked as a funeral director in Bend and is currently working in a 
Sequim funeral home. The couple’s hobbies include sailing, hiking, 
and snow shoeing. They have a 49-year boating history. Erick and 
Angela have been members of the San Diego Yacht club for 20 years. 
They currently own a 25’ and 32’ Catalina sailing vessel. 

Many of you may have had the pleasure of meeting Erick at either a 
Happy Hour or our recent Orientation. The couple is interested in 
attending our meetings and social events, racing, cruising and all 
other boating events.

Doug and Margaret Schwarz met the couple at the John Wayne 
Marina last year. Now that they are relocating to Sequim, they are 
seeking membership in SBYC. Thanks to Doug Schwarz and Ann 
Elliot for sponsoring these applicants.

Thank you for reviewing this information.

Your SBYC Membership Team,
Ann Elliot and Margaret Schwarz


